
 

9th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

On Friday 16th November it is national Children in Need 

Day. 

This year to raise money for Children in Need, we are 

going to give each pupil the chance to spend their day 

in school in non-uniform.   

However, we do ask that all children are dressed 

appropriately for the November weather, and that 

they are able to fully take part in class lessons as 

normal. 

If your child is on a school trip this day, they will need to 

be in school uniform (Class 2 and some of Class 1/2) 

We’re asking for a £1 donation, of which every penny 

will be given to Children in Need. The money is to be 

brought in on Friday 16th November and can be given 

to your child’s teacher at registration. 

We will also be selling the official Children in Need 

merchandise for £1 from Monday 12th November.  

Thank you  

Dan Sach & The Charity Club. 


